
2019 AMCHAM MONGOLIA TRADE MISSION TO MONGOLIA 
CERTIFIED BY THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

Expand your presence into 
Mongolia!  

August 23–26, 2019 

Participants are encouraged to arrive in
Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia on August 22 
and depart no earlier than August 27.

Participation includes 

 Meetings with senior Mongolian
Government officials

 Luncheons with local trade
associations and business leaders

 Opportunity to exhibit your products at
the "American Day " Expo

 Matchmaking with Mongolian
businesses

 Networking with industry contacts
 Site visits
 Reception at the U.S. Ambassador’s

Residence

Fee 

Small companies - $1450.00

Medium companies - $2950.00

Large companies - $3750.00 
Participants are responsible for their 

travel, lodging and meal expenses.   

APPLICATION DEADLINE 
Friday, July 24, 2019

 Connect with live leads in Mongolia’s agribusiness, food
processing, energy, logistics sectors and franchising industry.

 Gain access to government and private sector decision
makers.

 Exchange ideas and strategies in an open, interactive forum.

Register today! Please contact for detailed information:

Mr. Adiya Oyungerel | tel.: 976-9902-6954 
email: adiya@amcham.mn (AmCham Mongolia)
Ms. Altantsetseg Myagmar | tel.: 976-7007-6001 
email: altantsetsegm@state.gov (in Mongolia) 
Ms. Zhen Gong-Cross | tel.: 202-482-2910 
email: zhen.gong-cross@trade.gov | (U.S. Department of Commerce) 
Mr. Dennis Simmons | tel.: 86-10-8531-3445
email: dennis.simmons@trade.gov (U.S. Embassy in China)

The American Chamber of Commerce in Mongolia (AmCham), 
in collaboration with the U.S. Department of Commerce and the 
U.S. Embassy in Mongolia, is organizing a Certified Trade Mission 
to Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia, from August 23-26, 2019.

Explore Opportunities in Mongolian Market

The trade mission will focus on helping U.S. companies active in the 
agricultural, food processing, energy, and logistics sectors as well as 
companies looking to expand their franchising operation to explore 
new opportunities or grow their businesses into the Mongolian market. 
The mission will introduce participating firms to potential business 
partners and assist in gaining market information.

This is an exciting opportunity for U.S. companies to start an initial 
exploratory dialogue and connect with businesses in Mongolia.

Opportunities: 

U.S. Department of Commerce U.S. Embassy in Ulaanbaatar
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